
 
Our school is performing in the 2014 WAKAKIRRI 
Primary School Challenge - Australia’s Search for the Best 
Story! Our Story Dance Performance will include the 
students from BLA 1 and BLA 2 who are very excited to be 
taking part.   
 
They will be participating in an unforgettable experience; 
by being involved in the creating, preparing and 
performing of our Story-Dance item – A story told to 
music using creative movement, dance and drama.   
 
Show time is coming up so we’ve been busy rehearsing 
and putting our Story together with the students. 
 
We would love the support of parents so if you can help in 
any of the following ways, please contact Sherree Gull at 
sherree.gull@education.wa.edu.au  In the meantime, visit 
the website www.wakakirri.com for more information 
and updates. 
 
Perhaps you; 

• Can assist with props and set making. For our item 
we need a small go-kart chariot (or something 
similar), large cardboard trees and a large 
cardboard sun. We also need help painting props. 

• Are able to arrange some catering for Rehearsals 
and Performance day. 

• Have contacts for transport (students and/or props 
& sets to the venue on show day). 

• Can help with fundraising & Sponsorship. 
• Could encourage your child, get involved and ask 

how it’s going. 
• Stay tuned to the website www.wakakirri.com and 

subscribe to keep updated with the Wakakirri 
Story. 

• Purchase tickets to the Show to see your child and 
school perform LIVE at a Professional Theatre. 

• Have skills you can offer the group; costume making 
either sewing or glittering, makeup and hair 
designing. 

 
We look forward to sharing our 2014 Wakakirri Story 
with you! 
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